
 

 

                                                                                                                8th December 2022                                                                             
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
This letter will provide updated information regarding the Carol Concert at Trinity Methodist 
Church on the 12th December. Please can all pupils who are performing be at the church 
between 17:30 – 18:00 so that the concert can run smoothly.  
 
Parents/Carers are encouraged to attend the concert and doors will open at 18:00. There is 
no requirement for booking tickets however we ask that no more the 6 guests attend per 
child so that we can ensure seats are provided.  
 
There is no charge to come to the concert, however the church has a collection box for any 
donations you may want to make. The concert will start at 18:30 and last around 45 – 60 
minutes.  
 
Parents/ Carers are not to attend the rehearsal on Monday morning. If there are any other 
queries or questions feel free to contact Mr Harvey (aharvey@codsall-middle.staff.sch.uk). 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

A. Harvey 

 
Mr A Harvey 
Music Teacher 
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